
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REQUEST FOR TENDER 

 
T2024-2025-101 

Construction of Speedy/Stafford Street Stormwater Upgrades 
 
Bulloo Shire Council is seeking the services of a suitably qualified contractor  for the 
Construction of Speedy/ Stafford Street Stormwater Upgrade.   

Documentation can be obtained by visiting Council’s webpage at 
http://www.bulloo.qld.gov.au/tenders1  

Applications should be clearly marked with RFT no. ‘T2024-2025-101’ and submitted either via 
email to Tender@bulloo.qld.gov.au or by post to: 

Tiffany Dare 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bulloo Shire Council 
PO Box 46 
THARGOMINDAH  QLD  4492  
 
 

Submissions Close: 4.00pm Thursday 18th July 2024. 
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